
  
1/18/2017 
 
Conflict of Interest Forms 
 
Many of our board members have or w ork for private businesses that the Tow n 
may on occasion ut ilize for services.  On an annual basis the State of Indiana 
requires that these individuals provide a conflict of interest form signed by these 
individuals.  I have sent a number of  the board members a copy of the form and 
asked that they provide these to us prior to Monday so the council can take the 
appropriate act ion.   
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Tow n Manager 
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